
 

Hillcrest Middle School 
2161 Regan Avenue, Coquitlam, B.C.  Phone (604) 936-4237  Fax (604) 936-4239 
Rob Foot, Principal                         V3J 3C5 Jason Hewlett, Vice Principal 

 

 

FRIDAY FLOOR HOCKEY 
 

April 2012 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

Hillcrest is pleased to offer intramural floor hockey under the guidance of Ms. 

Samantha Morse.  This will take place in the gym on Fridays, starting on April 13th, 

between 3:00 pm and 4:00 pm, until June.   

 

Participation in floor hockey will be limited to those students who demonstrate 

great behaviour during school and after school.  If your child is asked to leave the 

gym for behavioural reasons they will not be allowed back until they have spoken 

directly to Mr. Geddes. 

 

By signing below the parent/guardian acknowledges that intramural floor hockey is 

a privilege for students, and also that there are potential risks of injury when 

students participate in such sports. 

 

Thanks, 

Mr. Foot 

 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

FLOOR HOCKEY PERMISSION FORM 

Student’s name:        Div.:    

 

Parent/Guardian signature:         

 

Contact phone number:        

 
********** Please return this form to the office *********** 


